
 

 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a busy week we've had!  

 

Thank you to everyone who volunteered to help with our 

Cross Country event this week. It was great to see so many 

people here supporting the children too. There were so 

many highlights of this event, not only the incredible stamina 

shown by every child running but the kindness and support 

they showed to others during this event. So many children 

excelled themselves in many different ways.  

 

A special mention goes to Oscar in Year 6 who backmarked 

the entire event meaning he completed the course 4 times 

in an hour, all with a kind and supportive attitude. Well done 

Oscar!  

 

Please remember to email the office to book your 

appointment for the upcoming parent consultations.  

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend - it's a perfect mix of 

Formula One and Strictly for me this weekend.  

 

See you all on Monday. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 11th Oct - Class 3 trip to Dorchester Museum 

 9-10th October—Class 4 Parent Consultations  

 17-18th October—Class 1, 2 and 3 Parent 

Consultations 

 18th—20th October Pixies Holt Class 4 

 23—27th October—Half Term 

 29th November—visit of Tiny Travels YsR-4 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 Wednesday 1st November 2023  

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

6th October 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Liam   Spencer 

Class 2 Horner 

 Betty and Isla   Maisie 

Class 3 Quantock    

 Oliver and Henry  Millie H  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 George S and Harvey  Delilah  



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-Primary-

Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Numbots and TTRS 

TTRS: Charlie, Harry LM, Abigail  

Numbots: Toby, Maisie and Will  

 

School Sponsored Run 

A huge well done to all the children who took part in last Friday's sponsored run. I was 

immensely proud of all the effort and determination shown by the children, who as a whole 

school completed a grand total of 184.66 kilometres or 114.7 miles. That is an incredible effort! 

We have a grand total of £271.50 raised so far for the forest school area, so thank you to all those 

who raised some money. If you haven't brought your sponsor form and money in, then please do 

so by Monday 9th October. 

 

Tiny Travels visiting Wednesday 29th November Years R—4 

We have booked a company called Tiny Travels to visit Years R-4 on Wednesday 29th November.  

Tiny Travels gives children a fully immersive, fun opportunity to learn about cultures around the 

world. They offer global learning through sensory exploration. Tiny Travels believes in amplifying 

historically marginalised voices. It is important that children learn about the true aspects of a 

country and not an idea of what the culture looks like, therefore they have hired women from all 

around the world to create the resources they will bring to school.  

 

Cross County 

A huge thank you to everyone who volunteered for our Cross Country event on Wednesday and 

made it such a success. We’ve had really positive feedback from the schools that took part, 

“It was a fantastic afternoon, brilliantly organised and executed. My children and their parents 

loved it! Thank you for all the amazing effort it takes to organise such a big event! Your parents 

bake some fab cakes too! “ 

If you are able to help at future please events email: 

stocklandcrosscountry@redstartpartnership.co.uk 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have been learning all about their senses this week. They 

have had citrus fruit in the mud kitchen, dinosaur crunch and they 

have absolutely loved playing the musical instruments. We had a 

senses experiment where the children were blindfolded and had to 

guess the items using their sense of smell and touch, they were very 

good! In Maths, the children have been teaching Sunflower the dog 

how to count, Sunflower finds it a bit tricky so the children have made 

some counting rules to help her.  Next week we are beginning to 

learn about Autumn and seeing if there are any signs of Autumn 

around our school.   

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

 

This week in geography, we have been making our own 3D 

maps of the school and grounds.  We mind mapped the 

key features of the school and created our own drawings 

of the different buildings.  To help them stand up, we then 

made little flaps.  See below for some photos of our 

creations. 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

Another busy week has passed and we now have the foundations of a replica Roman town in 

our classroom. The children collaborated brilliantly this week to construct plinths, columns and 

pediments ready for painting next week. We are almost at the end of our exploration into 

Roman Britain but we still have our visit to Dorchester Museum next Wednesday to look forward 

to. We are very excited about seeing real Roman artefacts and buildings at first hand. 

We are also very excited about welcoming you all to our first class 

assembly in many years at the church where we will share some of this 

term's learning with you and celebrate our core value of kindness. 

Quantock Class will be leading the collective worship and we hope as 

many of you as possible will be able to join us. Further details will be sent 

out in a separate notice. 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

We have had another busy week with Year 5 having their turn completing a set of assessments, 

through which they persevered and tried their hardest.  Year 6 have been learning the maths 

rules associated with the order of operations and completing some tricky challenges.   We 

have started practicing our performances for our music shadow works and our art shadow 

puppets.  I have included pictures above of the creations of two of the groups so far. We have 

started our new English unit creating a persuasive holiday brochure about Mexico and have 

enjoyed looked at some model text examples about Devon, Cornwall, California and Nevada.  

 

 

 



 



 



 




